PETITION INFORMATION

1.  Members of the Kabetogama Clean Water Initiative Committee have made an effort over the last couple of months to make contact with property owners in their service areas to discuss our community’s clean water initiative.  We know we have not reached everyone.  If you need more information as you consider this petition, please contact one of the committee members listed below. 
	Lee Herseth:  218-244-6917	Tim Snyder: 218-875-3831	Jeff Krueger: 715-570-7165
	Jeff Decker: 952-846-8593  	Rich Shaffer: 218-591-1094  	Rick Raun:  218-879-6377
	Bob Meyerson: 212-360-4623	Jeff Ingalls: 507-202-1182	Don Breneman: 612-269-2409
	Tim and Holly Henrikson: 218-410-1966  
	Township Contact:  John Stegmeir  218-240-1892
With your support, shown by signing and returning this petition, we will be well on the way to successfully establishing subordinate service districts.  By formally organizing within the township government structure, the township can began working for you in seeking the funds required for planning and development as we work toward our goal of a clean water legacy through an economically viable, managed community wastewater infrastructure.

2.  The petitions must be signed by ALL of the property owners listed on the property title.

3.  Petitions must be received by the Township no later than August 9, 2019.  A self addressed envelope has been provided.  Return only the signed petition and the contact information.

4.   It may be more convenient for you to sign your petition in person when you are up at your property.  Committee members have access to copies of the petition.  Contact one of them and they will provide a petition for you to sign. Return the signed petition to the committee person. The committee person will deliver the petition to the township.   

5.  If 50% of the property owners in a service area petition for the establishment of a subordinate service district, a public hearing will be held on the question of whether or not the requested district shall be established.  Notice of the public hearing will be posted in the International Falls Journal at least 14 days prior to the public hearing.  We have tentatively set aside Thursday, August 29 to hold the public hearing.  You can find results of the petition and finalized public hearing arrangements on the Kabetogama Township website (kabtownship.org/community- updates).

6.  For detailed information on creating a subordinate service district you can read the statute on line at www.revisor.mn.gov/statutes.  Type in 365A in the search tab.  The petition process can be found in 365A.04.

7.  In order for us to communicate with you in a more timely and efficient manner, we ask that you fill out the contact form attached to the petition.  This would include the person to contact, their email address and a phone number.   Thanks.

